FDOT

COMMENT FORM

SR9/1-95 Northbound Off-Ramp at Belvedere Road
Financial Project Identification Number: 439759-1-52-01

Virtual Public Information Workshop
Wednesday, March 24, 2021, 5:30 p.m.

https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/i-95 belvedere nb off-ramp.asp

Please provide your comments below. If more space is needed, please use an additional sheet of paper. You may place your comments
in the “comment box” provided at the meeting, or send to Haiyan Ou, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at the address on the bottom or by
email at Haiyan.Ou@dot.state.fl.us. Please forward all comments by Wednesday, April 7, 2021.

Name
Address Mail to:
Haiyan Ou, P.E.
City, State, Zip FDOT Project Manager
Florida Department of Transportation
Phone Number 3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309
Email

* This document is subject to public record laws and may be released to the media or public upon request.
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Haiyan Ou, P.E.

FDOT Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportation
3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309
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